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I have lived in Oregon since I became eligible to vote. I had a precinct, and voted with 

my precinct card, and signed in on a large book! The staff checked my card, and 

signature. If the coast was clear, I got a paper ballot and proceeded to a booth to fill it 

out. That was 60 years ago. It was a simple procedure and one I fully endorse. As a 

Republican I feel that the current system isn't honest. I would much prefer one day to 

vote, all ballots counted on that day and submitted. Thank you for your proposition.    


